

## **Brickhouse Primary School**

Dudhill Road Rowley Regis West Midlands B65 8HS Tel: 0121 559 1629 Fax: 0121 559 3766 E-mail: headteacher@brickhouse.sandwell.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr. P Newby

Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> September

#### **Dear Parents/Carers**

Your child has joined Brickhouse School Choir! This involves rehearsing every Monday after school after half term (until half term I will rehearse with them at school). As a choir we also sing at the Key-Stage Two Carol Concert. Our big event, however, is Young Voices at the Resorts World Arena. This is a massive event, over 6 days and each day 6,000 children and teachers perform to a packed audience. We sing as a massed choir and with other performers. This season we are attending Young Voices on Wednesday 15th January 2025.

Choir Afterschool Club will be run every Monday from 3:15pm until 4:00pm **starting on Monday 4th November**. Please confirm your child will continue to attend choir by completing the attached form and log on to ParentPay to complete the after-school consent form and to pay the £17.50 coach fee for Young Voices.

For this concert, the choir will need to learn all the songs and words off by heart. You can access these from Spotify, link below:

https://open.spotify.com/artist/39qcKoWHfI0pApSKFaoYhY

### **NEW INFORMATION!!**

I know many of you have been involved with Young Voices before but, this year <u>ALL THE PARENT TICKETS AND T-SHIRTS</u> must be ordered via the Young Voices website. Here, you can also access all the songs, music, lyrics, and dance videos! Children attending the concert do not require a ticket. Children attending the concert must wear a plain white t-shirt or a Young Voices t-shirt (£15.00). Young Voices t-shirts from previous seasons can also be worn.

Below is the link used to access the Young Voices website and for you to register your child. Please note this is the only place you will be able to order parent tickets and t-shirts. You must access the link no later than 28<sup>th</sup> September – this is the date the date that

# Young Voices finalise choir numbers. We will only be able to take children registered on their website to the concert.

https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/registerreferral?code=MTQyNi8xNzI2MTYwNjYw

If you have any questions, please try and catch me on the playground Monday to Wednesday or email year3@brickhouse.sandwell.sch.uk

Yours Faithfully

Miss Gregg

Year 3 Teacher/Choir

## Please complete and return to school with your child

I give permission for my child to join the choir and will pay:		 
Coach cost at £17.50 for my child to	attend the	ease tick
Signed:		